
 

 

 

 

6th July, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following on from the successful DAaRT (Drug, Alcohol and Resilience Training) work 

with the children, we have invited a charity called Remedi into school to talk to the Year 

6 classes.  Remedi provide victim services across Derbyshire and have received funding 

from Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver a Knife Crime programme. This has 

already been delivered very successfully in a number of schools across the county and 

Remedi and NCC are keen to reach as many young people as possible.  

We hope this short, two hour programme will help children recognise the dangers and 

keep themselves safe in future years. The programme will take place tomorrow on 7th 

July across Pear and Willow classes.  

Thank you for supporting us with keeping all the children safe.   

Should you wish to discuss this further or require any further information, please don’t 

hesitate to get in touch, or have a look at the links below. 

https://lifeskillseducation.co.uk/resources/the-daart-primary-programme/ 

https://www.remediuk.org/ 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Charlesworth   

PSHRE Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


